



May 23, 2013

Mr. Jesse Maurer Thermal Concepts, Inc. 2201 College Avenue Davie, FL 33317-7343

Dear Mr. Madrer: Jesse

On behalf of the children served at Joe DiMaggio Children's Hospital, thank you for your gift of \$500.00 to be a Smile Sponsor to the Tour de Broward 2013 event. Proceeds from the event benefit the Pediatric Cardiac Program at Joe DiMaggio Children's Hospital

Please consult your tax advisor regarding the deductibility of your gift. Retain this letter for your records.

Once again, thank you for your thoughtfulness and continued support.

Sincerely,

Craig Cohen

Director of Sponsorship Development

Joe DiMaggio Children's Hospital Foundation

A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED BY THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE 1-800-435-7352 WITHIN THE STATE. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY MEMORY FROM A PROMISE OF SECONDARY OF SECO